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21 October 2019  
 
Dear Member, 
 
Further to my letter of 16 October regarding the Park & Ride scheme at Ysbyty Glan Clwyd, 
I wish to inform you that Betsi Cadwaladr University Health Board have made the decision 
to extend the current scheme until 31 March 2020.  
 
The statement released by the Health Board is set out below:  
 
“The Executive Team has reviewed the case for the further extension of the Park and Ride 
service at Glan Clwyd Hospital. The service was established on a temporary basis to offset 
the loss of parking spaces on the hospital site while the redevelopment work took place. We 
recognise that it has been well used and valued by staff and patients.  
 
The Executive Team agreed that the Park and Ride arrangements will be extended until 
31st March 2020 while we strengthen our work to clearly evidence the consequences of the 
closure of the service on those who use it. This includes looking to improve the provision of 
patient and visitor car parking on the Glan Clwyd Hospital site.” 
 
I hope Members find this further update helpful. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
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